
A :

What is a ‘Spotlight Session’ and how can I access it?Q :

A : Having asked clients and teachers "how can we educate more children?" they recommended
sessions that shone a spotlight on key curriculum topics and could be delivered electronically in
the classroom - at a time suitable for teachers. Hence the Spotlight Sessions were born.
Spotlight Sessions will be FREE to all our partner schools.

What do I have to prepare?

Will there be future Spotlight Sessions?

SPOTLIGHT SESSIONS
Frequently Asked Questions

Q :
A :

Q :
A :

What is the first Spotlight Session all about?

The first Spotlight Session is all about “Where Food Comes From”. This session covers KS2
curriculum topics such as Pollination, Lifecycles, PSHE and Healthy Eating - in a brilliantly fun,
educational way. 

Q :
A :

Why do I need to share my email address and school name to
download the resources?

This is simply so that we can let you know about  future Spotlight Sessions and measure the
impact of the initiative

Q :

A :

How long is a Spotlight Session?Q :

Nothing! We provide lesson plans, activity sheets and extension activities. Simply print the
resources appropriate to your year group. You will even have a ‘Teacher’s Copy’ of the
activities, which is a marked up version to support checking pupils work.

A :

Absolutely! We're planning more Spotlight Sessions and expect to share one
each school term with access to more resources that further develop pupils
knowledge and relationship with nutrition and food. 

Is the information linked to the curriculum?

Each session is designed to last 45 minutes, including activity run time.  The session consists
of three short videos to be shown in your classroom. The videos are broken up by activity
sheets provided and directly link to the information the pupils have just learnt. 

Q :
A : The Spotlight Session is designed to cover KS2 Science and PSHE curriculum

themes.  Further details of the specific curriculum links are available in the
lesson plans. 


